
Bedminster Elementary Parent Teacher Group (PTG)

2024-2025 School Year


Welcome parents of The Class of 2037!!


The PTG is a volunteer organization of parents, and staff, and is continually looking for volunteers to make these programs run. 
We are run by Presidents: Danielle Higgins and Judy Larsen, Vice-Presidents: Janeen Overberger and Elia Garrison, 
Secretaries: Bridget Kruger and Stephanie Walsh, Treasurers: Jennifer Scherer and Janel Soderman and an 

Alternate: Danielle Green .  Anyone is welcome and we love new ideas! We can’t wait for your support and participation. We 
would love to have your help!  Come find out more at our bi-monthly meetings held in the SCHOOL LIBRARY. It’s a great 
way to connect with other parents and to be involved in what’s going on at school.


Meeting Dates: All meetings start at 7PM

Sept. 16th	 	 Nov. 6th	 	 Jan.15th	 	        Mar.19th	 	       May 8th


Why should you come to a PTG meeting?

- Connect with other parents

- Be the first to hear about important news and upcoming events at school

- Have a voice in the activities and programs the PTG supports

- Volunteer your time, at school or at home, to make a difference in our school community


PTG INFO

Visit www.bedminsterptg.com for fundraising & volunteer information, sign-ups, forms, student directory, 
PTG events & activities

“Like” Bedminster Elementary PTG Facebook page to receive info communicated at school.  

Seesaw & Black Board Connect (BBC) -How Bedminster Elementary communicates with parents.  The 
PTG will be sending newsletters home that will be sent via email on BBC & Seesaw. Be sure your email is 
updated on the Pennridge parent portal so you receive them. 

PROGRAMS

Bedminster receives a portion of the proceeds every time you shop at each of these places.
Dine & Donate- Participate each month and we receive a portion of the proceeds
Shutterfly – Ptgbedminster.shutterflystorefront.com 
Weis 4 school- Register your Weis club card, scan Bedminster barcode and shop.
Box Tops – Download App on your phone and scan your receipts.

VOLUNTEERING

All parents/guardians need to have clearances on file with the district office in order to volunteer for any 
event at Bedminster Elementary.  Be sure to register early so you don’t miss any events!!
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